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SERVICE BULLETIN # 92
REDESIGNED DRUMS

We would like to advise you of a design change in the 61527, 61528, and 61529 brake
drums. We redesigned the transition area between the brake surface and the backplate and
changed the setup pads from recessed to external.  This improves compatibility with our new
automated high volume machining lines and will not affect fit or function of the part while in
service.

If you have any questions regarding this change, please contact us at the address and phone
number shown on this bulletin or at sales@webbwheel.com.
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